
	
  

Permission to reproduce this article on our web site 
(www.neuhsa.org) was granted to The New England 
Unit, Inc. of The Herb Society of America, Inc. by 
Rosemary Louden. This article originally appeared in 
The Herb Grower Magazine, Vol. 3, No. 6, 
September, 1949. All rights reserved. 



	
  



	
  





	
  


